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Constable, Daniel@DeltaCouncil

From: Karlyn Lewis <Karlyn.Lewis@jimbabwe.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 11:55
To: Delta Council Lookout Slough Project
Subject: Liberty Island Ecological Reserve land access

Dear Delta Council -- 
 
I am a naturalist who visits Liberty Island Ecological Reserve via the bridge over Shag Slough. I am angry that 
your council is considering eliminating access to the Reserve for all visitors except those who arrive by boat. 
There is no reasonable explanation for making the Reserve inaccessible to so many. Please ask DWR to find a 
more equitable solution. Please do not cut us off from Liberty Island Ecological Reserve!  
 

 
Karlyn H Lewis, UC Certified Naturalist 
klewis@jimbabwe.com 
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